
Question on Notice 

No. 762 

Asked on 14 June 2023 

 
 

MRS D FRECKLINGTON ASKED MINISTER FOR POLICE AND CORRECTIVE 
SERVICES AND MINISTER FOR FIRE AND EMERGENCY SERVICES (HON M 
RYAN)— 
 
QUESTION: 
 
With reference to the Youth Development Partnership Fund— 
Will the Minister clarify why funding was not allocated to youth crime early intervention 
programs in the South Burnett or Cherbourg areas? 
 
 
ANSWER: 
 
The member’s question relates to matters which are to be administered and coordinated 
by another government department. Accordingly, I suggest the member direct the question 
to the relevant lead portfolio Minister. 
 
 


